
Solidarity with unions' campaign against "slave 
law"

 Hungary 

EPSU sent a solidarity message to the unions campaigning hard for a major 
demonstration against the so-called slave law that will reform overtime rules and 
allow employers to put pressure on workers to work longer hours. The legislation 
extends maximum overtime hours from 250 to 400 a year and not only allows 
employers to pay normal rates of pay but also gives them a period of three years 
over which workers can be compensated.
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